March 27, 2021

Jeffrey R. Morrison,

Director, Corporate Services/Treasurer
Town of Essex,

33 Talbot Street South,

Essex Ontario N8M 1A8

Dear Mr. Morriscn,

HEIRS is in receipt of your very generous cheque in the amount of $1500.00 through your Essex
Community Partnership Fund. It is vital to our continued ability to serve the citizens of and
visitors to our area who are interested in their own and others’ history and genealogy.

Thank you for your continuing support through this difficult time. We anticipate a future that
will enable us to celebrate our fiftieth year sometime soon, and that the Town of Essex will
participate in our celebrations.

| assure you that we will accept your invitation to apply for next year’s grant, before September
30, 2021.

Respectfully,

@ow)]

Bonnie Storey, Treasurer

Harrow Early Immigrant Research Society



